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What we like:



•The proportion of Looked After Children 

placed outside Lancashire’s boundaries 

is low (just under 4%)

•Increase in the number of meetings •Increase in the number of meetings 

chaired by Independent Reviewing 

Officers.



What we are concerned 

about:



•Caseloads are consistently higher than 

they should be.

•There has been a slight drop in 

performance of reviews being completed on performance of reviews being completed on 

time.



Questions for the Future:

•How will you address the Drop in performance of 
reviews being held on time?

•How will you strengthen communication between 
Looked After Children and their Independent Reviewing 

Officers outside formal reviews?

•Not all Children and Young People have face time so •Not all Children and Young People have face time so 
how else will you communicate with them?

•How will you cope with increasing numbers of Looked 
After Children? 

•How will you try to involve more young people in their 
reviews?



Thank You


